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Shelburne Legion news

	Branch 220 would like to thank the hard working crew that takes care of our Bingo nights on Mondays. Come on out and meet them

and try your luck at the $700 jackpot. Our Wednesday night dart league has wrapped up for the year and their newly elected

executive are: Lance Bryan as President, Kathy Amiro as Vice President, Jeannette George as Treasurer and Kim Ricci as Secretary.

If you are interested in joining the league in the fall contact anyone of them or the branch. This Thursday May 15th the Ladies

Auxiliary will be hosting another luncheon. Baked chicken with mashed potatoes, vegetables and dessert $7 from 11:30 a.m. to 1:30

p.m. This Friday evening is another Wing Night with Entertainment by Midnight Special. The next general meeting is on May 27th

at 7:30 p.m. We hope everyone has a happy and safe long weekend.
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